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Upper Elementary School Learning

Basics for Grown-ups

Welcome to Stepping Stones Upper Elementary where we are stepping into a greater
sense of self!

In Upper Elementary, (Grades 4-6), we build on our foundations of Unitarian
Universalist values with rich and creative learning environments. We focus on
developing last friendships, articulating our values, and building community through
developmentally appropriate small group experiences.

For fall quarter 2023, Stepping Stones will explore Micro:bit coding. Micro-Bits are
small, programmable computers that open up a world of creative possibilities. In this
program, we'll be teaching 4th, 5th, and 6th graders how to code, create games, and
bring their ideas to life using Micro-Bits. It's an engaging and educational experience
that's fun for both students and volunteers.

It is our goal of East Shore Unitarian Church of Bellevue to provide a safe, comfortable
and nurturing environment for your child. We also want you to feel secure about your
child’s well-being while you attend services and activities. Grown-ups may stay with
children in classes to help them feel more comfortable in their new surroundings and
of course may drop in at any time.

How to be a Drop-In Volunteer:

Sign up for Sundays this Fall at East Shore Unitarian Church from 10:30 AM to 11:45
AM. No prior experience with Micro-Bits is necessary; we'll provide training and
materials. Caregivers are invited to join in this fun learning experience and help our
lead instructor!

Let's inspire the next generation of innovators together. Your presence and expertise
can make a world of difference in a child's life. We can't wait to welcome you and
share the beauty and warmth of Unitarian Universalism with your family!
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